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We hope that you have been enjoying the Reading Star Challenge 
for World Book Day. Your child has been given a £1.00 book token 
this week, which you can exchange for a book at WHSmith’s in 
Burnley town centre. The children 

Please see our Facebook page for pictures of yesterday activites. 

Nursery and Named Clothing 

Please can we ask that you return any nursery      
clothing that you may still have at home, we are     
getting very low on socks and underwear. If you have 
any  other old clothing that your child has grown out 
of. We would be very grateful for any clothing        
donations.   

Also, a lot of the children have the same items of clothing, coats, 
shoes, tops etc. Please can we ask that you put your child’s name or  
initials  in them. This will then avoid them being lost or getting mixed 
up.  

                       Police Visit to the Nursery 

On Tuesday 8th March, we are looking forward to 
welcoming the local police into the nursery, they 
will be talking to the children about what they do 
in our community and how they keep us all safe.   

Please look out for the pictures on our Facebook 
page  next week. 

 

REMINDER  

Do not forget to attend your parent meeting appointment with your child’s        
keyworker next week. If you have not booked an appointment, then please speak to 
your child’s keyworker as soon as possible. 

Thanks 



 

 

 

 

  

 

Weekly School Fund Contributions 

 

Dear Parents, 

We collect £2.50 every week from parents, this money helps us enormously to be 
able to buy lots of  the extra resources and experiences that your child will enjoy 
at nursery. We currently have the hatching programme with the baby chicks in 
nursery, we do lots of different types of baking, making cup cakes, gingerbread 
men and other nice treats. This week, the children have enjoyed mixing flour and 
eggs to make pancake batter and then covering them in syrup. The weekly       
contributions provide a lot of the sensory resources that we also use such as    
shaving foam, powder paints and lots more. 

We hope you can support us with this and help us to give the children lots more 
exciting experiences. 

 

You can pay termly via bank transfer if you wish to, please use the  following bank       
details: 

HSBC Bank UK Ltd 

Acc Name: Basnett Street Nursery School Fund 

Sort Code: 40-15-17 

Acc Number: 02014211 

Please use your child’s name as the payment reference. 


